Public Works Department
117 N Molalla Avenue

PO Box 248

Molalla, Oregon 97038
Phone: (503) 829-6855
Fax: (503) 829-3676

Website Posting

December 01, 2021

Based on information at the time of required posting, the City did not violate the NPDES Permit
conditions (as modified by the March 2021 MAO) for the month of November 2021. However, in the
early hours of November 5, 2021, an individual operating a motor vehicle drove onto a field
and struck an old irrigation effluent lateral, which resulted in a clean effluent leak on the
former Mandan Nursery Site. In compliance with its NPDES Waste Discharge Permit the City
notified the Oregon Department of Environmental Quality (“DEQ”) within 24 hours and
submitted a follow-up written report within 5 days.

Once the DMR is finalized, if there are any changes to the original posting, the City will
provide an amended posting.
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